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Foreshore Unit - Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage 
On behalf of Uisce Éireann 
 
 
24th July 2023    Reg. No.:  D0056-02 
 
Consultation Notice in respect of a licence review from Uisce Éireann for located at 
Midleton, County Cork. 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We are to advise that an application review was received by the Agency on 3 July 2023. 
The details of the application are set out below: 
 

- Name and address of applicant: Uisce Éireann, Colvill House, 24-26 Talbot 
Street, Dublin 1 

- Location of agglomeration: Midleton, County Cork 

- Relevant Inspector: Ms Caroline Murphy 

- Licence Application Reference No: D0056-02 

- Planning Application Reference No: ABP-316013-23 

- Licence Type Licence 

 
A copy of the application, the Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) 
submitted by the applicant and associated correspondence are available for inspection 
by you on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie.  
 
It is noted that an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) was carried out by your 
authority for the purposes of a Foreshore Licence. 
 
The Agency is carrying out EIA under the European Union (Waste Water Discharge) 
Regulations 2007 to 2020, and you are requested to respond to the Agency within 4 
weeks of this notice with the following information: 
 



 

 

1. Furnish all documents relating to the EIA carried out by your authority in respect 
of any development or proposed development to which the grant of any 
authorisations refer. Please provide the Agency with a list of the names of those 
documents and provide an electronic copy of the documents so that the Agency 
can upload them to the Agency’s website for public inspection. 

 
2. Furnish any observations your authority has in relation to the licence application. 

 
It would be much appreciated that all documentation is submitted in electronic PDF 
format to licensing@epa.ie in order to facilitate the publishing of information to the 
Agency’s website.  
 
Please note that all further information received on this licence application will be made 
available on the Agency’s website. 
 
The application is being processed by the Agency. All information submitted will be 
considered as part of the licence application assessment process.  You will be notified of 
the proposed determination in due course.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 
 
 


